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Dear Mr Cozzolino,

On behalf of the Committee on Employment and Social Affairs (EMPL), I would like to thank
you for your participation at the public hearing on “Working Conditions of Firefighters” which
took place on Wednesday, 22 March 2023.

Your presentation was highly appreciated by the EMPL Members. Experience and expertise
you  shared  were  valuable  contributions  to  the  ongoing  parliamentary  debates  related  to
occupational safety and health of firefighters, as well as to better understanding of the key role
played by firefighters in protecting lives, the environment, nature, buildings, and infrastructure.

You can find the recording of the hearing, presentations by speakers and other documents at
the dedicated EMPL website.

I very much hope to see you back in our Committee in the near future and thank you again for
having contributed to making this public hearing a success.

Yours sincerely,

Dragoș Pîslaru

https://www.europarl.europa.eu/committees/en/hearing-on-working-conditions-of-firefig/product-details/20230314CHE11448

